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Miller, Penny ELLED

IN THE OFFICE OF THE
From: Philip Papineau <philpapineau@yahoo.com> CLERK OF SUPREME COURT
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 11:42 PM DECEMBER 15, 2016
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA
Subject: temporary admissions.

I no longer hold a license to practice law in North Dakota. | am retired. However, | do not think that it is wise to carve out
special niches for special cases or petitioners. If this will be the policy, it should apply to all future cases, parties and
practitioners.

Philip D. Papineau





